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	 QUICK	LINKS
-	Spring	Lottery	Is	On
Monday
-	Come	to	the	Open
House
-	Upcoming	Events	at
American	University
-	Discount	at	Politics
and	Prose
-	University	Club
-	OLLI	Calendar

	

	
	

	 Discount	at
Politics	and
Prose

	

	

	 		Politics	and	Prose
bookstore	(5050
Connecticut	Avenue	NW)
offers	OLLI	members	a
20%	discount	on	books
assigned	at	OLLI.	The
store	carries	all	books
assigned	for	the	Spring
Semester.	Visit	their
website	for	more
information.

	

	
	

	 University
Club

	

	

	 				OLLI	members	are
welcome	to	dine	in	the
University	Club,	open

	

	
	 Spring	Lottery	Is	On	Monday 	

	

	 				On	Monday,	we	run	the	lottery	for	the	Spring
semester.	Registrations	must	be	submitted	by
Sunday	evening.	Study	group	assignments	are	done
by	lottery	to	give	every	member	an	equal	chance	at
being	assigned	to	their	preferred	study	groups.
During	the	lottery,	registration	is	closed.	Once	the
lottery	is	complete,	registration	will	reopen.
				Assignment	letters	(with	nametags)	will	be
emailed	to	members	Wednesday	at	the
latest.		Please	look	at	updates	to	the	spring
semester	by	clicking	this	link:		Spring
Semester	Updates.

	

	
	

	 Come	to	the	Open	House 	

	

	 				Please	join	us	on	Tuesday,	February	20,	2018
for	our	Spring	Open	House	from	10:00	am	-	12:00
noon.	We	have	scheduled	a	brief	presentation	in
Room	A	(on	the	first	floor)	at	10:00	am	and	another
at	11:00	am.	Then	head	up	to	the	5th	floor,	where
tours	will	be	given	and	refreshments	served.	Come
say	hello	to	new	members,	returning	members,
Board	members,	and	staff.	And	check	out	our	new
hearing	loops!

	

	
	 Free	Lecture	by	SGL

Ralph	Buglass
	

	

	 				Join	the	DC	Preservation	League	on	Tuesday,
February	20,	from	12:00	-	1:00	pm	to	learn	more
about	the	history	and	legacy	of	Washington’s
segregated	school	system	from	independent	scholar
Ralph	Buglass.	The	lecture	will	take	place	in	the
historic	Sumner	School	Museum	and	Archives,	a
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Monday	through	Friday
from	11:30	am	to	1:30
pm.	The	cost	is	$11.75
plus	tax	for	all	you	can
eat.	You	can	even	make
reservations	at	202-885-
3180	or	email
aucatering@american
.edu.	Same	day
reservations	cannot
be	accepted	after
10:45	am.
Reservations	of	more
than	10	guests	cannot
be	accepted	due	to
space	restrictions.
Cash	and	credit	cards
are	accepted.
				The	Club	is	located	in
on	the	second	floor	of
the	Butler	Pavilion,
which		connects	the
Mary	Graydon	Center
and	Bender	Arena.	

	

former	school	that	was	built	during	the	period	of
segregated	schooling	in	Washington.
				Ralph	Buglass	is	a	member	of	the	Montgomery
County	Maryland	Historical	Society's	Speakers’
Bureau	and	is	a	history	instructor	at	American
University's	Osher	Lifelong	Learning	Institute.
				The	event	is	free	and	open	to	the	public.	Please
feel	free	to	bring	your	own	lunch.	Note:	food	and
drinks	will	not	be	provided.	Register	with	the
DCPL	for	this	event.

	
	

	 Upcoming	Events
at	American	University

	

	

	 NOTE:	If	you	have	a	question	about	any	AU-
specific		event,	please	contact	the	sponsoring
department	directly.

PROGRESSIVES,	CONSERVATIVES,	AND
BIPARTISAN	COOPERATION?
Feb.	13,	2:00-3:00	pm,	AU	Constitution	Hall
Please	join	us	for	a	conversation	with	U.S.	Rep.
David	Brat	(R-VA)	and	U.S.	Rep.	Jamie	Raskin
(D-MD)	about	their	respective	political	philosophies
and	opportunities	for	finding	common	ground.
Moderated	by	David	C.	Barker,	Director	of	SPA's
Center	for	Congressional	and	Presidential
Studies.
RSVP	to	ccps@american.edu

CENTER	ON	ENVIRONMENTAL	FILMMAKING
is	offering:
Classroom	in	the	Wild	in	the	Chesapeake	Bay:	
Open	to	both	students	and	the	public.	March	10-17,
2018.
Classroom	in	the	Wild	in	Alaska:	Open	to	both
students	and	the	public.	July	20-29,	2018.
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